
Bubble Club 

 

Bubble Club has started this week 

and what a wonderful first week 

they have had. Building on their 

communication skills with lots of 

fun. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Winnie the Pooh 

We had a wonderful time last 

week looking at the classic Winnie 

the Pooh stories to celebrate  

Winnie the Pooh week.  

The children especially liked wel-

coming Mrs Wass into the class-

Bookbag and Drawstring bag 

Please could we remind you that each child 

will need a bookbag which comes to and 

from school each day.  

This should not be a rucksack. 

 

They will also need a small drawstring 

bag which is full of spare clothes. 

 

Please label the clothes and the bag. 

Our learning highlights 

 

Literacy 

This week we will    

focusing on the story 

‘Kindness Makes us 

Strong’ 

Building a Kindness 

tree together.  

Maths  

This week we will building on our 

knowledge of the number 3.  

Game: How many times can you see 

the number 3 in your home? 

 

Nature  

With the big school bird watch fast 

approaching we will be building on 

identifying birds. This week will be 

looking at some of the birds we can 

spot in the garden. 

 

 

 

 
 

   Topic this half term: 

Kindness and Friendship 

 

Value of the week:  

Be Brave 

WB 20th January 2025 

Makaton Sign of the Week 

 




